
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEADTEACHER’S LETTER  
 

The summer term is now well under way and the children are back into school routines. I 
hope you had an enjoyable Easter and are now looking forward to a sunny summer term.  
We will be making the most of any good weather we get but please see the notices below 
regarding this. 

We are looking forward to seeing you all at our sports day, which will be held on the last 
Friday of half term, you will receive details nearer the time. We also look forward to seeing 
many of you at reading cafes, sharing assemblies and ‘stay and plays’ in the coming weeks. 

As always, if you have any concerns please do not hesitate to speak to myself or another 
member of staff, we will be happy to help. 

 

25th May 2018 

Timetables will be coming soon! 
 
 

 
Please can we remind you that the children are 
only allowed water in their classroom bottles 

during the day and no squash.  This is especially 
important during the summer months to avoid 

problems with attracting ants.  
Thank You   

 

 

Bikes and Scooters 
It is wonderful that a number of children 
are taking the healthy option of traveling 
to school on their bicycles and scooters. 
However, for health and safety reasons, 
please could you ensure that your child 
dismounts at the school gates, and does 

not ride in the playground or carpark. 
                                    

 
As the warmer weather approaches 
please can we ask that you provide 
your child with a sun hat and apply 

suncream in the morning. If your child 
does not have a sunhat we may need 
to keep them in or ask them to stay in 

the shade.  
                                         

 


